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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

 

I hope that you are all managing to keep hale and hearty as your family lives through 

these worrying and stressful weeks of remote learning. My spirits have certainly been    

lifted as I attend class Webex meetings and being able to speak to your children as well 

as looking over the wonderful work that your children are doing. From Jethro and         

Salome’s role play on Fred Hollows to Zara’s mini movie on Neil Armstrong, to Max’s tips 

to his class on how to find emojis, to Cleo’s descriptions of optimism and Harper’s singing 

of ‘Always look on the bright side of life”, to the children in 2S yesterday being              

encouraged to find where they see persistence in themselves. All of these examples and 

many more remind me that where there is a will, we will all find a way through times like 

this.  I’m grateful every day for the dedication of our teachers and ES staff who are    

working to support our students and their families day in and day out. 
 

Coronavirus Update   

As far as any further information in regards to how schools will operate for the remainder 

of Term 3 I know nothing more than anyone else at this stage - rest assured as I am       

advised of anything I will share this with you. What I do know is that there is a meeting 

between DET and DHHS every evening at 6:00pm to discuss issues around how COVID is 

affecting the operations of schools, in particular those schools (now 63 of them) which 

have had to close due to a positive test. I encourage you to use the following link where 

you will find up to date information.  

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/default.aspx 

  
On-site Supervision  

A reminder that any families requiring their child to complete their online learning on-site 

must  advise me by the Thursday of the previous week, by completing the DET form      

(the link is included in the email which includes this Bulletin), so that I can make             

appropriate arrangements here at school for their supervision, where they will be          

supervised to complete the same program as their peers at home.  
Please note that any children attending on-site must enter via the main office door, 

where they will be temperature checked and hand sanitised. They will then move to the 

appropriate learning areas.  

Please advise us as soon as possible if your child is unwell and not attending on his/her 

allocated day. PLEASE DO NOT SEND UNWELL CHILDREN TO SCHOOL. 

 
Bulletin continued next page…………………….. 

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/default.aspx


Parent Survey 

Thank you to all families who have taken the time to respond to our short survey sent out 

at the beginning of this week. So far we have had 76 responses . 

Your responses are being analysed and will inform us in any future planning. 

If you haven’t already done so I encourage you to take the opportunity up.  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B3drIH1XWLg7cDlTU1lDcTJJdVE  

The survey link closes tomorrow. 
 

Facilities 

As our beautiful new building awaits the return of our students to school (don’t we all!), 

some of the finishing touches are being put into place. The outdoor seating and tables 

are now in place, helping to make this space even more welcoming. We are expecting 

the playground to be installed in the next few weeks as well. I have been advised that 

the work on refurbishing the oval will begin after the September Bentleigh Farmers’     

Market. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 

Finally this week, I’d like to thank the consistent band of helpers who led by Heidi         

continue to assist in the setting up/closing and greeting shoppers to our monthly markets. 

Currently our BFM is run along strict COVID-19 protocols, meaning that we don’t run our 

breakfast or waste wise stalls, as we encourage our shoppers to ‘shop and leave’. I know 

that our stallholders are very grateful that our market continues to operate during this    

period, which of course it couldn’t without the generosity of our parent volunteers.   

Thank you one and all.                 **Thought** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until next time…………...Maria Shearn - Principal 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B3drIH1XWLg7cDlTU1lDcTJJdVE
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